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The	current	tariff	for	solar	power	paid	by	power	companies	is	grossly	unfair	
where	they		are	ripping	off	those	of	us	who	have	invested	in	solar	power.		The	
tariff	should	be	tripped	or	at	least	doubled.		
These	companies	do	not	have	the	right	to	effectively	steal	from	those	of	us	who	
have	invested	in	solar	power	to	our	benefit,	the	country's	benefit	and	that	of	the	
environment.		
	
Yours	faithfully		
	
Glenn	Campbell	
	
Glenn	Campbell		
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